
From Juliet Armstrong Starkey to Everyone:  01:27 PM 

mental health is underfunded in serving Tempe homeless population 

tempe community action agency! :) 

From Joanna Carr to Everyone:  01:28 PM 

Mental Health, Substance Misuse and/or dual diagnosis - Statewide 

From megan akens to Everyone:  01:31 PM 

Hello Megan Akens with Ddd can you elaborate on housing counseling? Could it be used to help people 
find units with vouchers?  that would be a need statewide. 

Thanks! 

From Joanna Carr - AZHC to Everyone:  01:36 PM 

One more on support services - There are gaps in support services for the aging population and people 
with disabilities. However perhaps a solution may be greater cross-sector collaboration with services 
such as APS/ALTCS rather than new funding. It would be good to hear the disability advocacy 
stakeholders voice on this issue. Thanks 

From Thomas Litwicki to Everyone:  01:39 PM 

Tom Litwicki.  OPCS.  There is still need for TBRA in Pima County.  Significantly impacted by changes in 
economy, but still needed. 

From Jessica Raymond to Everyone:  01:44 PM 

Fully agree! 

Can you talk about the timeline for these funds? 

Thank you :) 

From Juliet Armstrong Starkey to Everyone:  01:46 PM 

thanks for what ya'll do.... 

From Joanna Carr - AZHC to Everyone:  01:48 PM 

Thanks ADOH team for all your hard work on this! 

From Doris Vaught to Everyone:  01:49 PM 

Thank you for the opportunity! 

From Jessica Raymond to Everyone:  01:49 PM 

Thank you for everything! Looking forward to getting to work on this! 


